
From: tom johnson [mailto:tomj54912@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 9:22 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Map Refinement Project Testimony 
 
My name is Tommy J Johnson. I own 5222 SE 17th Ave., Portland OR and have for almost 30 
years. I bought it then at high residential and want it to stay at the high residential . Especially 
with all the new apartments going up around my street. Just in the back of me 5205 SE 18th Ave 
the guy is building a 60 ft 60 unit apartments. 
I don't know much about the other parts of town, but I do reckon it makes sense to me to keep 
me and my close neighbors at the high residential. I think at least all the houses around the new 
60 unit apartment complex should stay high residential. I talked to and know the house above me 
5216 17th and the duplex above that 5206 17th want to keep RH too. Well alright then I hope 
this letter is read and this might work.  
Tommy J Johnson 

 


